
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

SR-9/I-95 NORTHBOUND ON-RAMP FROM CROSSTOWN 
PARKWAY FULL CLOSURE 
State Road (SR) 9/I-95 Resurfacing and Safety Improvements Project 
From South of Gatlin Boulevard to South of St. Lucie West Boulevard  
in the City of Port St. Lucie 
St. Lucie County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 443847-1-52-01 

SR 9/I-95 NORTHBOUND ON-RAMP FROM CROSSTOWN PARKWAY TO UNDERGO FULL CLOSURE AUG. 21-24 

The SR 9/I-95 northbound on-ramp from Crosstown Parkway (Exit 120) will be closed to traffic overnight, 11 p.m., 

until 5 a.m., Monday, Aug. 21 through Thursday, Aug. 24 for resurfacing of the roadway. Monday, Aug. 28 

through Thursday, Aug. 31 will be used as contingency nights if needed. During this closure, motorists will be 

detoured via Crosstown Parkway, Commerce Center Drive and St. Lucie West Boulevard to the northbound SR 9/I

-95 on-ramp from St. Lucie West Boulevard (Exit 121).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This work is part of the SR 9/I-95 Resurfacing and Safety Improvements Project from south of Gatlin Boulevard to 

south of St. Lucie West Boulevard in the City of Port St. Lucie, St. Lucie County. Work on this project includes: 

extending the SR 9/I-95 northbound on-ramp auxiliary lane from Gatlin Boulevard, extending the SR 9/I-95 

southbound on-ramp auxiliary lane from St. Lucie West Boulevard, installing a Dynamic Message sign along 

northbound SR 9/I-95, south of the Gatlin Boulevard interchange to provide real time messages  to motorists, 

installing LED roadway lighting on SR 9/I-95 between Gatlin Boulevard and Crosstown Parkway, upgrading 

interchange signage, resurfacing  SR 9/I-95 and correcting cross-slopes, and installing a Dynamic Curve Warning 

System north of the Gatlin Boulevard interchange; the system will provide  warning to motorists of excessive 

speed and wet pavement conditions. 

Construction Cost: $9.9 million            Construction Start: June 2023            Estimated Completion: Summer 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Michael Jacobs — FDOT Project Manager 
michael.jacobs@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 579-3276 
 

Wendy McLellan — Project Administrator  
wmclellan@allyeng.com  or (561) 373-0787 
 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

 
Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

 
Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
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